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Hi this Christina! I hope you are enjoying your summer and we are so happy to see you sticking around for our summer series this session! I really enjoyed cutting together the Nature Spots on campus series, I hope you found it as inspiring as I did. 

I wanted to tell you that we are going on another short break before Fall Semester begins! You can expect fresh new episodes for Season 3 of The Magic Mountie Podcast on August 27th. You’ll might see me trying to chase you down with a fuzzy mic we like to call Einstein on Flex Day. Please say hi! And don’t be afraid.

I also wanted to tell you about our expanding podcast street team! As many of you now know Liesel Reinhart has parted ways after her long, dedicated and extremely impactful stint at Mt. SAC. I definitely miss working alongside her and anyone who had the pleasure of knowing her, I’m sure is feeling the same way. 

But we are happy to announce that Sun Ezzell has taken over the podcast project and has dutifully and elegantly risen to the occasion by jumping right in and creating the last 8 or 10 episodes you’ve heard!

 So for Season 3 in the Fall we can look forward to Emily Versace, Tania Anders and Mike Boryta also taking part. So if you see them with fuzzy mics approaching you I hope you decide to participate and lend your voice and perspective to the podcast. I promise you, it’s a fun and valuable experience. 

I do quickly want to thank all of the amazing interviewees who graciously gave us their time over the summer so we could keep creating fun content for you! People like Melinda Bowen, Eric Lara, Bill Scragens the CEO of Mt. SAC, Elmer Rodriguez, Virginia Burley, Jim Uranga, Lance Heard, Jared Burton and Yolanda Haro. And there are many more, but we thank you all so much for talking with us!

So catch up on all those episodes you may have missed and we’ll have more for you on August 27th! See ya soon!

